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Smart Irrigation Month 
 
Ridgway, CO – While Voluntary Water Restrictions 
remain in effect here in Ridgway, the U.S. Drought 
Portal, available at www.drought.gov, shows that 
Ouray County is not currently experiencing a 
significant level of drought. Even in light of that, the 
Ridgway Town Council would like to encourage 
everyone to pursue smart watering practices.  
 
Nearly 50% of residential water use occurs outside 
your home. The good news is, it’s easy to save water 
outdoors. To check out some pro tips on the best ways 
to conserve water while giving your landscape the 
right amount of water, click HERE.  
 
For more information on the Voluntary Water 
Restrictions, please email pneill@town.ridgway.co.us 
or call 970-626-5308.  
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